
T H E  S I T U A T I O N

The Power-Based Violence Review Panel was created during
the 2021 Legislative Session to make recommendations
relating to power-based violence and Title IX efforts on
Louisiana’s campuses. Its membership called for one Title IX
coordinators from a public postsecondary system to
participate with annual rotation between the four public
higher education management systems. Due to eager
engagement and input, the four systems are requesting to
concurrently participate. 
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The Power-Based Violence Review Panel's membership
will be strengthened with the addition of Title IX
coordinators from:

T H E  O P P O R T U N I T Y
These system coordinators' expertise and first-hand
knowledge of campus climate and student safety will allow
for universal promotion of power-based violence prevention
and Title IX awareness statewide while bolstering the
Power-Based Review Panel’s membership. 
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